BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF AWARD

June 28, 2018

MR. RALPH RIGOR M. FORGES
Marketing Officer

Starcom Manpower and Allied Services, Inc.
133, Commander Bldg., 15" Avenue, Cubao
Quezon City

Dear Mr. Forges:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Project, “Procurement of
Janitorial Services for NTC-CO & NTC-NCR,” is hereby awarded to Starcom
Manpower & Allied Services, Inc., as the Bidder with the Lowest Calculated
Responsive Bid, in the amount of Three Million Eight Hundred Thousand Four
Hundred Sixty Six Pesos and Seventeen Centavos (P3,800,466.17) for one (1) year.

In this regard, you are hereby required to post a performance security in the amount
and form stated in Section 39 of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules of Republic
Act No. 9184 prior to the signing of the contract.

Very truly yours,

'Eﬂ&ATDO V. CABARIOS

Chairperson
NTC Bids and Awards Committee
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